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April 28, 2011 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Fish and Wildlife Committee 

 

FROM: Marnie Tyler, Washington State Staff 

 

SUBJECT:   Overview of Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife activities 

 

Phil Anderson, Director of the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) will 

highlight WDFW work with relevance to the Council’s Program.  Among other topics, Director 

Anderson will touch on areas of potential collaboration with the Council and ramifications of 

state budget shortfalls on the agency’s work in the Columbia Basin.  Guy Norman, Southwest 

Regional Director, Sara LaBorde, Special Assistant to the Director, and Bill Tweit, Columbia 

River Policy Lead for the agency will also be in attendance. 


